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Redistribution and renaming of Corangimite 

I write in support of the new boundaries as proposed as they provide a more cohesive demographic 
of people with similar issues, association with the regional centre and similar lifestyles. 

 The movement of the more rural parts of the electorate to a more rural seat makes sense for a 
more cohesive and inclusive set of issues and concerns. 

I agree with the principle of naming more electorates after prominent women. We can probably 
have a bit of fun with Cox. 

Trevor Mildenhall  


